
http://www.southlanddc.govt.nz/
http://www.southlanddc.govt.nz/




¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 
Á 
Á 



¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 
Á 

Á 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 







http://www.southlanddc.govt.nz/








ᵟ ᵟ ᵡ

1. As part of its 3 waters review process the Department of Internal Affairs are facilitating a series 

of workshops to discuss their thinking around a new regulatory regime, including new national 

standards, for drinking water, stormwater and wastewater systems. 

2. As part of this work there has been some discussion about the potential for responsibility for 

what are currently privately owned and operated drinking water supplies (ie those which supply 

more than a stand-alone household) to become a local government responsibility. Across NZ 

there are currently some 800,000 people who receive their drinking water from unregulated 

private suppliers.   

3. Any suggestion that currently owned private water supplies should become a local authority 

responsibility raises a number of issues including those relating to how the cost of funding the 

upgrading and operation of such schemes might be funded. This issue is being actively monitored 

at a national level along with the other issues of concern.  Staff will keep Council advised of any 

further developments.  

4. As part of its work on climate change Local Government NZ commissioned Jack Hodder QC to 

provide comment on the range of legal risks that local authorities might face arising from the 

impacts of climate change on local communities. 

5. While there has been some case law in relation to a local authorities approval of development in 

at risk areas the picture has been less clear in relation to the extent to which local authorities have 

a responsibility to take proactive adaptation measures. Given the increasing risk profile and 

extent of exposure that communities face around NZ this issue will gain increasing prominence 

in communities affected by an increasing number of natural hazard events.  

6. In summary Mr Hodder concludes that there are increasing climate change litigation risks for the 

sector. The main points that he makes are:  

¶ there are an increasing number of climate change cases being litigated around the world 

¶ groups and individuals are getting more and more creative with bringing claims ð unless 

central government steps in, the judiciary will likely play a greater role in developing legal 

rules in this area 




